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BY E-MAIL 
 
December 6, 2016 
 
Gregory Beharriell, 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
1130 Bertie Street 
P.O. Box 1218 
Fort Erie ON  L2A 5Y2 
regulatoryaffairs@fortisontario.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Beharriell: 
 
Re: Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
 Application for Distribution Rates 
 OEB File Number:  EB-2016-0061 
 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (CNPI) filed a partial settlement proposal with the Ontario 
Energy Board (OEB) on December 1, 2016. As per Procedural Order No. 1, issued on 
September 16, 2016, OEB staff submission on the settlement proposal is due on 
December 8, 2016 and parties shall file by December 13, 2016 any submissions on which 
issues shall be heard in writing, and for which issues the OEB should hold an oral hearing. 
 
The OEB has tentatively reserved the dates of December 20, 2016 and if required, 
December 21, 2016, for an oral hearing in Toronto. These dates will be confirmed once 
submissions have been filed by December 13, 2016. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
cc:      Andrew Taylor (Applicant Counsel, The Energy Boutique) 

R. Scott Hawkes  (CNPI)  
 All intervenors in EB-2016-0061 
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